MINUTES

MEETING OF THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Tuesday 2nd July 2019
Present

Staff: -            

Liz Wilson – Practice Manager




Caroline Moyses

PPG Members: - 

Margaret Estlick – Chair
Lesley Clayton
Liz Davies
Katie Sainsbury – Joint Secretary

Ruth Varker – Joint Secretary
Chris Jackson (New Member)

Apologies: -


Alan Doherty – Vice Chair





Linda Halfpenny

Dr Tom Weake

Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.

No Correspondence has been received
We have not received any emails in the PPG account.

We now have the new Dermatascope, it arrived at the end of May. Dr Jess Cuff is using it & this is speeding up the process of patients being diagnosed & treated.

Parking - we have had a letter back from the Building Management team – there hasn’t been any changes. Alan & Margaret met with them, the main issue seems to be the parking on the road outside of the Health Park, this is a Highways issue rather than the Health Park.

Receptionists – They are currently undergoing the final parts of their signposting training; the trainer has been on site observing the way the phones are answered & a few changes have been made.

Community Day – We are looking to join up with Three Spires to arrange a Community Day. Margaret has tried to contact them but has not had any success so far. Caroline has a generic email address that she will pass to Margaret to use to contact them.
In the meantime, we will start to arrange something & keep trying to contact them, so that they can be involved. For example, we would like to invite Macmillan, Age Concern, also Lorraine, our Social Prescriber, Sharon Nettleton etc. We looked at where best to hold the event. Threemilestone Community Centre & the long corridor at the Health Park were suggested, or maybe hold something at each one. It was suggested that holding it from 10am to 2pm would be the best time. We are looking to hold it in October, possibly the week beginning the 14th, we will also arrange coffee etc.

Group Budget – we have spent some of the money on the Dermatascope.

Primary Care Networks – Lander & Three Spires are both involved with this. Dr Andy May (from Three Spires) is the lead, but Lander are the lead practice.

Both practices are looking at extended surgery hours, for example, evenings til 8pm, Sat & Sun mornings. It is hoped to start this from October but will definitely be from next April. On offer at these times will be health checks, cytology screening etc.

Also, this means Lander & Three Spires working together. Then there will be other Networks involving Perranporth, Carnon Downs, Chacewater & one involving the three Falmouth Surgeries & Penryn.
Newsletter – The Park Run went well, Katie will put a report about this in the Newsletter. Also, there is going to be a Survey Monkey on the Surgery website to see what people think of the Newsletter & to ask for any suggestions for inclusion into the next one.
The Meeting closed at 8pm
Next meeting – Thursday 4th September 2019
